
IFA visiting fellow/Ole Rømer gæsteprofessorat

This program provides financial support to internationally prominent scientists with the aim to  enhance collaborative visits at IFA. 
To ensure quality, strength, and value of the program, a minimum stay of no less than 6 months is required (shorter stays may be
funded separately through the AUFF guest-researcher grants). Visiting fellows are expected to interact with several research 
groups, and to present an Ole Rømer colloquium early on during the stay at a level that is accessible to the wide range of 
researchers at IFA.

Application: Potential visitors should submit a statement of purpose, describing what the visitor hopes to accomplish during the 
visit, and what special resources or facilities may be needed. Importantly, the value of the visit to IFA must be presented. The 
application must include the applicant's curriculum vita and a list of IFA staff members with whom the applicant wishes to 
collaborate. 

Evaluation Criteria: Applicants are evaluated according to the quality of the applicant's research proposal and overlap with the 
research programs at IFA. 
Financial Support: Each visiting fellow will receive a stipend of approximately 7,000 DKK per week to cover local expenses and per 
diem. In addition, reimbursement is covered for the cost of an economy round-trip airfare to and from the visitor's home
institution.
Deadline: Applications must be received before November 1 in order to be considered for the following year.
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